
 

September 16, 2021 
 
Dear Campus Community, 
 
Citrus College, in collaboration with the L.A. Department of Public Health, will be hosting 
a free COVID-19 vaccine clinic open to students, employees, and the community. As a 
campus community, we strongly encourage all of our students, faculty and staff to 
become vaccinated as soon as possible.  
 
A vaccine clinic will be held on campus beginning Friday, September 17 from 10 a.m. 
– 1 p.m. and again on October 8 and 29.   Please see the attached flyer for more details 
and note that while advance registration is helpful, walk-ins will be accepted. 
 
Although the College has shared this information with our students, we would greatly 
appreciate it if faculty and staff could share this information today with students in your 
classes, programs and student clubs. Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
Note - To sign up, visit myturn.ca.gov and enter "Citrus College" as your location. Make 
sure to register as an "individual" and not as a "group" (the group function does not work 
properly). 
 
With appreciation, 
 
Dr. Dave Ryba, CCFA President 
Jorge Cortez, CSEA President 
Dr. Robert Sammis, Director of Human Resources 
Dr. Shauna Bigby, College Nurse  
Dr. Greg Schulz, Superintendent/President 
 
 

http://myturn.ca.gov/


COVID-19

Vaccination Clinic

Dose #1 only
Friday, September 17, 2021

10 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Campus Center Bldg.

 

Dose #1 (for some) and

Dose #2 (for others)
Friday, October 8, 2021  

10 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Campus Center Bldg.

 

Dose #2 only
Friday, October 29, 2021  

10 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Campus Center Bldg.




To sign up, visit myturn.ca.gov

and enter "Citrus College" as

your location. 

Make sure to register as an "individual" and NOT as a

"group" (the group function does not work properly). 


